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Dates & Events  
 
Thursday 13th October—Highlights Rural Touring production for the children in school 
 
Tuesday 18th October—Harvest Festival in school at 2.00pm. Everyone welcome (Details below) 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Year 3,4 & 5 Tag Rugby Competition at Staindrop Academy (am) 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Pre School ‘Stay & Play—1.30-3.00pm 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Halloween Disco at school 5.30 to 7.00pm. (Details below) 
 
Thursday 20th October—ASDA are coming to do pumpkin carving in school with the children 
 
Friday 21st October—Break up at end of day for Half Term Holiday, school opens on Monday 31st October 
 
Wednesday 2nd November—Owl and Squirrel Class Parent Target Setting —(Details to follow) 
 
Wednesday 9th November—First Aid training for the children in school 
 
Wednesday 30th November—Pre School ‘Stay & Play—1.30-3.00pm 
 
Wednesday 14th December—Christmas Play Performance—6.00pm in school (Provisional date) 
 
Friday 16th December—Whole School Pantomime Trip to Richmond (Details to follow) 
 
Monday 19th December—Christmas party in school 
 
Tuesday 20th December—Break up at end of day for Christmas Holiday, school opens on Thursday 5th January 2023 

Halloween Party in School 
Friends of Woodland Primary School Presents 

A Halloween Party 

on 

Wednesday 19th October 

5.30-7.00pm 

Fancy Dress 

Halloween Games & Disco  

Tickets - £3 per child to include a hot dog & drink to be paid on the night 

 

Harvest Festival in School—Tuesday 18th October at 2.00pm—Everyone welcome 
As part of our Harvest Festival, the School Councillors would like to organise a donation of food 
to a local foodbank, The Well at West Auckland.  
 
Please could the children bring in some non-perishable food (tinned food or packets of 
dried food, tea bags etc.) during next week and before the Harvest Festival on Tuesday 18th.  
 
Thank you for supporting this vital local resource.  

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
Just to let you know that we raised £125 from our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon last week.   
This has been sent to Macmillan.  Thank you to everyone that attended and donated.   
The winners of the 2 competitions were Harry/Thomas and Mrs Greaves, well done! 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class           
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class 
 
 

Community News 

Harvest Songs of Praise at St John’s Lynesack  
St John’s Lynesack will be holding a Harvest Songs of Praise on Sunday 9th October at 3pm and would like to 
invite the families from Woodland school to join them.  They have asked the children to choose a favourite  
harvest hymn/song which will be sung at the service. If there are sufficient children in attendance at the service 
they would hope to invite them to sing one verse before the remainder of the congregation join in too.  

Little Kickers Taekwondo Classes  
This is on Wednesday at the Hub in Barnard Castle. 5.30pm till 6.15pm. 
Open to 7 years and above to learn self defence, confidence and fitness. You can book a free taster on our website.  
 
www.chungdokwantkd.co.uk  

IMPORTANT—Flu Immunisations  
This is a reminder regarding the email sent out on 16th September, with instructions on how to register for 
the flu vaccine which will be offered to all primary school children from  Reception to Year 6.  
 
The Nasal flu vaccination will be delivered in school on Wednesday 9th November.  
Please use the link below to give consent, the code for Woodland School is HD114108 
 
https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu  


